Senator Guy Guzzone, Chair

and Members of The Budget and Taxation Committee
Maryland State Senate

Annapolis, MD

RE: SB 1010 Motor Fuel Taxes- Tax Free Period- FAVOR/

Dear Chair Guzzone and Members of The Committee,

I strongly urge you to vote a FAVORABLE report for SB 1010. Currently, with inflation rising at an
alarming rate, higher and faster than ever in US history, the tax-free period for motor fuel
recommended in SB 1010, albeit for a short period of time, would be a welcome for obvious reasons.
Hard-working Marylanders are struggling to meet the rising costs of basic survival. Any effort to reduce
costs and therefore putting money back into the Marylanders’ pockets is a step in the right direction.

Please return a FAVORABLE report for SB 1010- Motor Fuel Taxes- Tax Free Period.

Thank you for your time,

Sarah Price (ACRWC)
Westernport, MD




